
 

Dear Families, 

‘A Day in politics at Nine Acres Primary School’ 

Today has been a ‘Challenge Day’ in school. The children have been devising their plans and debating in the world of        

politics!  

There has been a real ‘buzz’ across the school from staff and children as they have taken on board the serious and                

sometimes life changing decisions that politicians make about our country. We have talked to the children about the           

importance of voting so they can be part of this decision making process. Even EYFS children have cast their first votes 

at 4 years old today. Not only have they learnt and experienced  the democracy process, they have been developing              

essential skills for the workplace including;   

 Being creative 

 Listening and understanding 

 Problem solving 

 Presenting 

 Aiming High 

 Staying positive 

 Working in a team 

 Leadership 

 

We were privileged to be joined by members of the IW Youth Council, Hannah and Steve who 

came to see us in action and support our day through telling us about their role. 

The day has been a culmination of a partnership with ‘Enabling Enterprise’ who work to ensure that children and young 

people develop the enterprise skills, experiences of the world and aspirations to be successful. Through bringing the 

world of work into the  classroom through lesson time projects, challenge days and trips to top businesses. Please chat to 

your child about their experience today!                                   

Have a lovely weekend and safe bonfire night. 

Mrs Dyer 

School Development News 
This week the staff were welcomed to training by Miss 

Bekesi and Mrs Sim our  Science Leaders in school. 

They shared with us their passion for great science 

teaching and discovery and we talked as a whole     

staffing team about our vision for Science learning at 

Nine Acres and what we want the children to                   

experience, learn and enjoy. We were even challenged 

to some science investigations ourselves!  It is wonder-

ful to have such expertise in our school team and have 

the opportunities 

to share this             

practice with  

everyone.  

Parent Voice 
Over the last year we held a Parent Voice group who met 

to discuss ideas about the school and were pivotal in 

helping us explore questions and solutions . In order to 

open this up further to parents, I would like to change 

the format slightly. Therefore we are hoping to hold a 

tea/coffee morning on 24th November and 12th         

December at 9:15-9:45am for any parents to meet 

with myself and Mrs Broome (Deputy Headteacher) so 

we can chat further about our next steps as a school. 

The sessions are not designed to talk about individual 

children  but about whole school feedback of what you 

feel is  working really well and what you feel we can do next. The partnership we have with you is 

vital in ensuring the children have the best possible education. If you would like to attend please 

pop into the office and they will put your name down - this is just so we know how many biscuits 

and cakes we need! I hope to see you there.  



 

 

 

Diary Dates 2017 
 

Mon 6th Nov 2017 Flu Vaccinations 

for Years EYFS,1,2,3,4. 

Tues 7th Nov 2017 - Year 2 Spinnaker 

Tower Trip 

Thurs 9th Nov 2017 Year 4 Harry 

Potter Trip. 

Thurs 9th Nov 2017 Year 5/6 Cinema Trip. 

Fri 10th Nov 2017 Year 4 Cinema Trip. 

NEW Thurs 16th Nov 2017 Year 6 - Are you fitter than a 10 year 

old? 

NEW Thurs 16th Nov 2017 Year 5 - Open Maths Classroom 

Fri 17th Nov 2017 DEVELOPMENT DAY. 

NEW Tues 21st Nov 2017 Year 1 Cinema Trip 

Mon 27th Nov 2017 Parents’ Evening. 

Wed 29th Nov 2017 Parents’ Evening. 

Sat 2nd Dec 2017 Helping Hands Christmas Fayre  12.00-3.00pm 

Tues 5th & Wed 6th Dec 2017 EYFS Nativity. 

Wed 6th & Thurs 7th Dec 2017 KS1 Christmas Play. 

Fri 8th Dec 2017 KS2 Christmas at The Minister. 

NEW Fri 15th Dec 2017 Year 2 Design & Technology Afternoon 

1.15-2.45 pm. Parents welcome please sign in at the Office. 

NEW Tues 19th Dec 2017 Year 2 Showing of Work 3.00-3.30pm 

Wed 20th Dec 2017 Last day of the Autumn term. 

Thurs 21st Dec 2017 DEVELOPMENT DAY. 

Fri 22nd Dec 2017 - Wed 3rd Jan 2018 SCHOOL HOLIDAYS. 

Thurs 4th Jan 2018 First Day of Spring Term. 

Mon 12th Feb - Fri 16th Feb 2018 HALF TERM. 

Mon 26th Feb 2018 Parents’ Evening. 

Wed 28th Feb 2018 Parents’ Evening. 

Thurs 1st March 2018 World Book Day - Dress Up Day. 

Fri 30th March - Fri 13th April 2018 EASTER HOLIDAYS. 

Mon 28th May - Fri 1st May 2018 HALF TERM. 

Thurs 5th July 2018 EYFS / KS1 Sports Day. 

Fri 6th July 2018 KS2 Sports Day. 

Mon 23rd July 2018 DEVELOPMENT DAY. 

Fri 20th July 2018 Last day of the Summer Term. 

 

New dates will be added each week - Please check the box for 

NEW to see any added dates. 

Development Days so far……... 

 Friday 17th November 2017 

 Thursday 21st December 2017 

 Monday 23rd July 2018 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE  
 

All members of our school community have a right to 
expect that their school is a safe place to work and 
learn. Nowhere in our school will we tolerate                      
inappropriate language, violent or 
abusive behaviour  towards our staff, 
pupils or visitors.  

Thank you. 
 



 POUND COINS DEADLINE 
REMINDER - From Monday 30th     

October we will no longer be                   
accepting the old style pound coins. 

Thank you for your  
co-operation. 

 
Halloween Disco  

The Halloween Disco was a sell out again. A lot of fun was had colouring, dancing and 
playing games. The children all looked fantastic in their amazing costumes and        
congratulations to the winners of the fancy dress competition, Amy and Avi. The 
evening raised a fantastic £211.66. Thank you to everyone who helped make the 
evening such a great success. 

Annual General Meeting – Tuesday 7th November 9.00am 

Please put the date in your diary. As part of our constitution we need a number of 
parents to attend, who are not part of the committee, in order for the AGM to take 
place. You don’t need to say anything and it is quite an informal event but we really 
need your presence. Thank you again to the parents who came last year. 

NEXT MEETING - Tuesday 07.11.17 (straight after the AGM) 

 

 

Dates for Diaries:-  

Annual General Meeting – 
Tuesday 7th November 

9.00am 

Christmas Fayre – Saturday 
2nd December 12-3pm 

NEXT MEETING - Tuesday 
07.11.17 

Bugclub & Matheletics Sessions for Parents and Carers 

Mr Richardson will be running two parent workshops on Monday 6th November and Wednesday 8th November 
from 9:00-9:30am on Matheletics (Maths) and Bug Club (Reading). The aim is to support parents in helping their      
children to access these internet 
based learning resources at home 
and in turn helping to improve their 
child’s maths and reading skills. 
Please see the flyer attached to the 
newsletter. We hope you can come 
along and join the informal          
session!! 

Missing Items 

Frankie in Tintagel has lost one                  

Adidas shoe, if you find it please                     

bring to the office. 

Tulisa in Corfe has lost her PE top if 

found please bring to the office. 

PLEASE CAN YOU ENSURE THAT ALL 

ITEMS OF CLOTHING ARE CLEARLY    

LABELLED WITH YOUR CHILD’S 

CURRICULUM LEAFLETS 

Each Year group has                         

produced a Curriculum 

Leaflet full of information for 

your child’s Year group, they 

were sent home today.  

Additional copies are in the 

office. Thank you. 



  

Dinners will be £1.85 per 

day and £9.25 per week. 



 



  


